
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

CONCLUSION OF THE 23-24 AUDIT – UPDATE 
 
Lenham Parish Council are unable to publish the audited AGAR and completion 
notice by 30 September 2024 in line with the Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015 
because we are awaiting the audit report from the external auditor. We will 
publish the report as soon as these documents are available. 
 
There are outstanding queries that need to be resolved before the auditor will be 
able to sign-off our report. We are working on resolving these as soon as we can 
and information will be available to explain the queries presented to us once the 
audit report has been received. 
 
 
Lisa Westcott 
Clerk – Lenham Parish Council 
30th September 2024 


